
Dear Gift to the Nations Partners and Friends,

We are quickly approaching the holiday season and welcoming a new year of 

possibilities at New Harvest Missions International (NHMI).  As you read in our 

previous donation letter, your dedication and commitment during the 2016 Gift to 

the Nations Ministry Campaign has enabled us to establish several new projects in 

the field, and helped implement exciting plans for 2017.

In the spirit of this season of love, hope and generosity, we want to express our 

gratitude for the heartfelt donations you have provided and ask that you prayerfully 

consider giving your best contribution to our Gift to the Nations Ministry Campaign 

before its completion in mid-January.  Your prayers and support are extremely 

important, not only for immediate NHMI Ministry Projects, but also for growth in the 

New Year. We are so thankful to God for His faithfulness and to you, our supporters.  

You have made a difference by enabling NHMI to serve the church in Muslim West 

Africa through thriving ministries that will empower this generation and the next.

For the sake of the Nations in Muslim West Africa till He comes,

A  M E S S A G E  F R O M

REV. NATHANIEL ADAWONU 
P R E S I D E N T  A N D  C E O  O F  N H M I

R E V .  N A T H A N I E L  A D A W O N U

To contribute, please make all checks payable to:

New Harvest Missions International
PO Box 458, Elfers, Florida 34680


